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Dear Mr Bates

| refer to your original e-mail of 22 February 2023 in which you requested the following information:-

Please provide a list, in spreadsheet form, of all the property that has been claimed
by KLTR, including a description of the property, its monetary value, an address or
coordinates for any physical property, the date it was claimed by KLTR, and the former
property owner.

We subsequently responded:

Due to the sheer amount of records that the KLTR hold, this request may exceed the
exemption cost under Section 12 of FOISA. Is there a particular timescale that you had in
mind that would allow us to narrow the search? You are not obliged to provide clarification
however it may help us reach a decision if we can assist with this request.

A further e-mail was received from you narrowing the search to:-
Would it be possible for you to provide figures for 01/01/2023 to 31/03/2023 please?

The below mentioned properties were sold by the KLTR between 01/01/2023 to 31/03/2023:



17 February
BV/2488/18 63 High Street, Edinburgh 2023 | £1,039,869.86
Chalet D10, Hunter's Quay Holiday
BV/5/20 Village, Dunoon 13 January 2023 | £120.000.00
BV/1180/21 Area at Devonside Farm, Dunfermline 20 March 2023 £225.000.00
138 Greenloanings, Kirkcaldy (*Ultimus
UH/3/22 Haeres house sale) 31 March 2023 £67,526.40

If you are dissatisfied with the KLTR response to your FOI request, you have the right to ask us to
review it. Your review request should be made within 40 working days of receipt of this letter; please
e-mail policy@kltr.gov.uk and we will reply within 20 working days of receipt.

The review will be undertaken by a member of the KLTR FOI unit who was not involved in the
original consideration of your request.

Under section 47(1) of FOISA if the KLTR position is unchanged following a review you have the
right to appeal to the Scottish Information Commissioner within six months of receiving the review.

Under section 48(c) of FOISA that right of appeal might be limited as it can be subject to what
information is requested. It is for the Scottish Information Commissioner to decide if he will accept
your appeal on a case by case basis.

Yours sincerely

Susan Macdonald
Senior Policy Advisor

E-mail: policy@klir.gov.uk






